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This summer, any New Yorker who wants them can get free "grab & go" meals across the city

starting June 28th.

View all the summer feeding locations(Open external link)

No registration, documentation, or ID is required to receive a free breakfast or lunch

Locations will be available for search on 6/25/2021 after 5 pm

Meals Hubs are open for children and families Monday–Friday

Breakfast and lunch service times will be 9 am to 1 pm

https://cdn-blob-prd.azureedge.net/prd-pws/docs/default-source/default-document-library/summermeals2021.pdf


Vegetarian meals are available at all locations

All meals are Grab and Go, not to be consumed on-site

Kosher and Halal meals are available at select locations

There will be no service Monday, July 5th (Independence Day Observed) and Tuesday,

July 20th (Eid-ul-Adha)

Community-Based Organizations may call the Office of Food & Nutrition Services

Accounts Receivable department at 718-707-4371,  718-707-4382,  or 718-707-4383 for

additional information

https://www.schools.nyc.gov/school-life/food/community-meals#jump-to-heading-1

